
    

 

20th January 2016 

 

FAMILY LITERACY COURSE 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Would you like to brush up on your literacy skills and gain a national qualification? If so 

then we at Lister Infants would like to invite you to a short information meeting where you 

will receive details of a Family Literacy Course on offer to all parents/carers. 

 

I have invited staff from the Adult Learning Centre to start a Family Literacy Course at 

school. Parents and carers will find out and learn skills such as… 

 

 

� How children learn to read and write 

� Learn how you can help your child with homework and reading 

� Do fun things with your child – cooking, making puppets, visiting the library 

� Brush up on your grammar, spelling  and punctuation 

� Gain a national qualification  

 

To find out more then come along to the informal meeting in our Community Room on: 

 

Friday 12th February 2016 

2.15 – 3.00pm 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

I am interested in attending the information meeting at Lister Infant School: 

 
Child’s name:…………………………………………………………………………………… Class:…………………………………….. 

 

Signed:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 


